

Mt. Olive Child Care & Learning Center Infant, Toddler, Preschool, and School Age Programs

September 2020 Back to School Edition

Meet Our Staff

Classroom Teachers

- <u>Infant/Waddlers</u>
 Ms. Virginia & Ms. Jane
- <u>Green Birds/Toddlers</u> Ms. Jackie & Ms. Brianne
- Red Birds/Preschoolers:
 Ms. Emily
- <u>Purple Birds/Preschoolers</u>
 Ms. Suzann & Ms. Nancy (P.M.)
- <u>Blue Birds/Preschoolers</u> Ms. Jamie
- School Age
 Mr. Brian, Ms. Courtney, Ms. Sue, & Ms.
 Nancy (A.M.)
- Floating Teacher Assistants: Ms. Linda & Ms. Jessica

Administrative Staff

- Executive Director
 Gail Reuther, M.A.
- Assistant to Director Felice Henry
- <u>Bookkeeper</u>
 Judy Murphy
- Office Assistant 1 & Bus Driver

 Daniela Podhorodecki
- Office Assistant 2
 Beatrice Rosales

In This Newsletter

- Meet The Staff
- The Empowered Parent Program
- Flu Vaccine/Health Record Reminder
- Tuition Reminder



Since 1995, Our Center has sponsored a FREE Community-Based Parent Education Program, The Empowered Parent. The next 12-week cycle starts on Thursday, October 1st from 5:45 P.M. – 8:00 P.M.

We provide dinner & childcare at every session

SIGN UP TODAY by calling the Center & asking for Daniela or Bea (Spanish class) or emailing danielap@mtolivechildcare.org

ONLY 10 PARENT/10 CHILD SPOTS AVAILABLE DUE TO SAFETY GUIDELINES



All children ages 6-59 months of age attending a day care or preschool program must receive a seasonal flu vaccine.

Please provide proof (or a medical/religious exemption) no later than September 25th.



The State of NJ requires all child care centers to have an updated Universal Health Record on file for all children enrolled. This means we need a new one EVERY YEAR, along with every record of any new immunization throughout that year. All records need to be in compliance no later than September 25th or your child will not be permitted to continue in the program.



If you have not signed up for EZ-EFT (Auto Pay), our preferred payment method, please remember that tuition is due EVERY
Friday for the upcoming
week for your child to be allowed to continue in the program as of the following Monday morning.



We accept online payments,

money orders, & cash.

- Call us 973-426-1525
- Visit our website
 www.mtolivechildcare.org
- Email Daniela <u>danielap@mtolivechildcare.org</u>
- Email Judy (billing/accounting) <u>jmurphy@mtolivechildcare.org</u>